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The Program Review Committee: 

• Program Reviews were due Monday, October 31. 

• Training members for the reading and review process of program reviews. 

 

• Reminders: 

• In November, programs will have the chance to speak to resource 

requests with decision making committees.  

• Contact Kim Nickell or Kristin Rabe for all your program review 

questions 

 


